
TO:  Faculty and Staff  

FR:  Human Resources  

DATE:  January 8, 2020 

SUB: University Schedule for the Holiday Closedown 2020  

The holiday closedown period has been approved this year to commence at the end of the day on Friday 
December 18, 2020 and reopen on Monday morning, January 4, 2021


